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Dear Joint Committee on Student Success,

This was a comment from a Facebook memory that popped up today from 1 year ago. This
seemed am appropriate place to share this. 

The last 2 months of school are always crazy, emotional, stressful, and frustrating. But also
every year, during this same 2 months, things like this happen. Students who thank you for
pushing them and believing in then when they weren't so sure. Students who trust you enough
to share significant struggles in their personal lives, then ask for you to help them be
accountable. Students who fully invest themselves in a math project and are pouring more
effort into this than the first 7 months combined. Those are the moments that reinforce why
teachers choose this career. Why we stick with it amidst classes sizes of 35-40 (in remedial
classes), huge funding problems, and feeling significantly undervalued. Because of our
students  Please vote Yes for The Student Success Act, HB 3427.

Regards, 
Stephanie Lassetter 

Salem, OR 97306 
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